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Title:  American Institute of Architects-Flint Chapter announces winners of annual 
architecture scholarships. 
 
Date: September 11, 2015 
 
Announcement:   
 
The American Institute of Architects Flint Chapter, jointly with AIA National, is 
pleased to announce the recipients for this year’s architecture scholarships: 
 
Trent Joseph Schmitz, of Montrose, a Hill-McCloy High School graduate, will be 
attending Lawrence Tech. University, has been awarded a scholarship in the 
amount of $2,000.00.  
 
Bethany M. Gibson, is currently enrolled in the Architectural Technology Program 
at Baker College of Flint, has been awarded a scholarship in the amount of 
$1,000.00.  
 
 The AIA Flint scholarship fund was established to encourage and assist students 
graduating from high school in the Flint Chapter region, which consists of Genesee, 
Shiawassee, and Lapeer Counties, and existing college students.  The purpose is to 
assist students to pursue a professional degree in architecture at a college or 
university with an NAAB accredited architecture program, or an associate degree in 
architectural technology.  Contributions to the fund primarily come through 
proceeds from the annual golf outing, as well as matching grant monies received 
from AIA National.  The fund is administered by the AIA Flint Chapter of the 
American Institute of Architects.   
 
The awards were presented to the recipients during a ceremony on Friday, August 
28, 2015 at the AIA Flint Chapter annual golf outing at the Coyote Preserve Golf 
Club in Fenton. 
 
 

 


